
Safety/Wellness Committee Agenda/Minutes  
 

Meeting Date: Monday, October 14, at Prairie Elementary in Room 142 from 3:30-4:30    
Members present: Tara Thompson, DeeAnn Crall, Amy Ernst, Cecilia Amadou, Linden Olson, Brad 

Shaffer, Austin Selvey, Doug Brands, Brett Perish, Tony Hastings, Wayne VerDorn, Cory VanBriesen, 

Cathy Mrla, Dave Skog 

Safety/Wellness meeting schedule 

District Safety and Wellness meetings will take place in October and May. Building meeting 

schedules will be November and February.  

  

               
Wellness Agenda 

Building Action Plans are due by December 1 

● Cecilia will share some secondary examples  

● Contact person at MS, HS, and ALC 

According to the district Wellness Policy, each building needs to have an Action Plan.  Cathy shared last 

year’s Action Plan items for Prairie consisting of a Spring Walking Challenge,  Health tidbits provided to 

students via the weekly announcements put out by Dan Harrington, and a Health Newsletter for staff 

provided by Wendy, monthly.  Cecilia will assist MS, HS, and the ALC if they would like some 

assistance. She also suggesting putting out information on e-cigarettes.   

Brett will be the contact person for the MS, Doug for the ALC, and Joni Reitmeier for the HS.  

Building Action Plans due to Lisa to be placed on the district website by December 1st.  

 

District Website  

Cathy shared the location of Wellness information on the District Website with those present.  

Lisa is the contact person to upload the information to the district website.  

 

Safety Agenda 

 
Technology Updates: Amy Ernst 

Amy Ernst gave district-wide tech updates. Some of these updates included the new fob system 

into buildings through the use of staff badges. She also gave an update on cameras and security 

throughout the district.  The IT department is still working at the Learning Center to finalize 

projects in their building.  

ALICE updates 

Building administration shared their thoughts about how ALICE week went in individual 

buildings. The overall feeling was that it went well for being the first time presenting it to 

students. Administration received a lot of positive feedback about the ALICE rollout. ALICE 

team members fielded some questions from other members of the group in regards to how things 



were rolled out and presented to both staff and students. They were assured that everything that 

they had questions about was discussed at some point during the planning process, which 

members were happy to hear. Adjustments will be made as needed in regards to ALICE and one 

of the priorities moving forward will be creating Go-Bags for each classroom.  

 


